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Good afternoon Parents and Guardians,  

Today, report cards were sent home. They provide good information about your child’s learning 

and achievement. We encourage you to celebrate your child’s strengths as a learner and 

provide support for their areas of improvement. We know learning is a journey and feedback 

along the way helps everyone get to where they need to be. Home and school communication 

is helpful too. Please reach out to your child’s teacher.  

Kindergarten Registration for 2024-25: Do you have a child who will be 4 years old in 2024? 

They can begin school.  You can register online at https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten/. 

Grade 8 Grad Wear: We have heard from our local supplier. There was a problem with the 

student signature page. This problem has been fixed and they anticipate delivery soon. Once 

the orders arrive, we will distribute them.   

HWDSB We Help: Are you looking for resources to support Mental Health? HWDSB We Help 

has resources available. You can find them the Winter Update here , We Help Update – Winter 

2024 | Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (hwdsb.on.ca).   

School Council Family Movie Night: Did you hear School Council is hosting a movie night on 

February 29th? Information was sent out via email. The flyer is also posted on the school 

website.  

On Monday February 19th, it is Family Day. There is no school for students and staff. We hope 

you and your family have a safe and happy long weekend.  

We look forward to seeing our students on Tuesday.  

Sincerely, 

Mr. Patton  Mr. Hazell  
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